## Attachment 3. 2024 SAF Summer Course Survey Invitation Email

From: elwbeval@cdc.gov

**To**: scienceambassador@cdc.gov

BCC: All 2024 CDC Science Ambassador Fellowship summer course attendees

**Subject**: SAF Summer Course: Invitation to provide feedback

Thank you for participating in the CDC Science Ambassador Fellowship Summer Course! We are interested in your honest and constructive feedback. To help improve future programming, please complete a brief survey using the link below.

The survey takes an average of **14 minutes** to complete. To return to a previous page to edit your responses, use the "Previous" button at the bottom of the page (NOT the "Back" button on your browser menu). To advance, use the "Next" button at the bottom of the page. You will not be able to edit your response when you exit the survey, so please plan to complete this survey in one sitting.

## COMPLETE THE SURVEY: [SURVEY LINK]

The survey will close on **August 9 at 11:59 pm ET**. If you have any questions or problems, please contact ELWBeval@cdc.gov.

Thank you,

CDC Science Ambassador Fellowship Evaluator